The Thanksgiving Service for the life and ministry of

Canon Richard Askew

will be held on Saturday April 27th at 2.00pm in Bath Abbey

We wish to remember Richard with gladness – happy colours, please.

ligh	it re	fres	hmen	ts fo	ollov	ving	the	serv	ice

If you would like to make a donation in Richard's memory
his wish was to support equally Juba Diocesan Secondary School
and Bath Abbey's Footprint Project.

Retiring collection at the service:

or further details for donating www.bathabbey.org